Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 5, 2015, 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Volusia Lodge No. 77 Free & Accepted Masons (F & AM), Pine St & SR 40, Barberville, FL 32105
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: SR 40 design project from SR 15/US 17 to west of SR 11 in Volusia County.

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a public information meeting for the for SR 40 design project from SR 15/US 17 to west of SR 11 in Volusia County. The purpose of this project is to widen SR 40 to four lanes from SR 15/US 17 to west of SR 11.
The purpose of the meeting is to present the design concept of this improvement project to the public. Project maps, drawings and other pertinent information will be on display for public review. FDOT staff and others associated with the project will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Taleb Shams, P.E., FDOT Project Manager at (386)943-5231 or by email: Taleb.Shams@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Megan Olivera, by telephone: (407)709-9840 or by email: Megan.Olivera@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Taleb Shams, P.E., FDOT Project Manager at (386)943-5231 or by email: Taleb.Shams@dot.state.fl.us.
